
Appendix C5 
 
Review Hearing 
Petition in Support of Paris House, 21 Western Road, Hove BN3 1AE 
 
QR code Notice wording:- I am aware that an application to review the premises 
licence for the Paris House has been made on the basis that the licensing objectives 
of prevention of crime disorder and prevention of public nuisance are being 
undermined. 
I wish to register my opposition to this review, and my support for The Paris House, 
which has been a hub of culture, community, and creativity in Hove for over a 
decade. 
I have always found the Paris House to be a safe and enjoyable environment where 
people of all ages can mix and listen to jazz and other forms of live and recorded 
music. I do not believe the Paris House is a problem – quite the opposite, it is a 
positive asset to the community and a safe and enjoyable place to visit. 
 
 

Emails received to EHL.licensing@brighton-hove.gov.uk quoting the above wording 
were collated and a petition was created, including dates received, names and email 
addresses.  There were 1646 emails received in total and we have treated these as 
emails supporting the Paris House.  The names and email addresses cannot be 
shared publicly due to data protection issues. 
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